## HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

### **ASB Announcements**

Are you interested in representing HHS as an ASB officer for the 2012-2013 school year? ASB Executive Council applications will be available on Monday, 3/12 and are due by Monday, 3/19.

Sophomores who have signed up to dance for the rally, come to the new gym at lunch today.

# **Students**

Congratulations to the following Winter Athletes for earning WYL All – League Honors, we are very proud of your outstanding contributions to your team: <u>Boy's Soccer: 1st Team</u> -- Jeremy Henderson (Defense), <u>2nd Team</u> -- Miguel Torres (Midfield); Alex Westlund (Goal Keeper), Honorable Mention -- Joey Chica (Forward); Victor Naranjo (Defense). <u>Girl's Soccer: 1st team</u>--Corinne Walker, Julissa Lopez, <u>2nd team</u>--Veronica Castellanos, Billie Zack, <u>Honorable Mention</u>--Amelia Carrera, Ashley Blomquist, Melody Harris. <u>Boy's Basketball: 2nd team</u>--Joseph Yarborough, Daniel Nicely, <u>Honorable Mention</u>--Andy Stewart, Aaron Brown. <u>Girl's Basketball: Bayli Mclard MVP</u>, <u>1st Team</u>--Brooke Johnson, Kayla Luis; <u>2nd Team</u>--Gabby Gomez, Madison Barnes, Savannah Vasquez.

If you have Thursday School **today**, remember to check the pink sign on the Attendance Office door. Please go to your correct classroom.

HHS Blood Drive this Friday, March 16<sup>th</sup> from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. in the Old Gym. Donor must be in good health, weigh a minimum of 110 lbs. and be at least 16 years old. Photo ID and social security number is required.

Hanford High Songbirds, today we are calling out for you!! Have you followed shows like, *The Voice, American Idol, and America's Got Talent*? If so, then you're already well aware of the process it takes to be a contestant on the show. This year, Hanford High is hosting our first ever, "The *Sing Off*". Youth contestants will perform in front of three representative judges. You have the talent and we want to see it. Come by the Choir room, Rm. 307 on Tuesday, 3/20 after school to get more information as well as your application. **No audition necessary!** 

If you are a senior and would like to sing the National Anthem at Graduation please sign up in Mesa or Gyle's class. Audition dates will be released shortly.

This years CYRM (California Young Reader Medal) Program has started. Come by and checkout one of the 3 books. You can receive prizes for reading them and if you read all 3 you will be invited to a Pizza Party. Hurry—the program ends March 21<sup>st</sup>.

GSA'ers, don't forget this Friday, all fundraising money for Six Flags is due no later than 1:11 p.m. Pick up field trip permission slips when you turn in all your funds. If you would like to partake in this event, please mark a reminder that Friday is IT for all participants looking to go with us to Six Flags.

Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605. Everyone is welcome⊕

Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101. Please bring \$3 for lunch

#### Staff

Make sure to encourage your students to sign up for Tech Prep Expo on March 29<sup>th</sup>. Competitions include but are not limited to: Floral Design, Graphic Design, Job Application and Interview, Mathematics Team, Medical Careers, Welding and several other competitions. See the posters around campus for more information.

# **Wisdom**

"Think like a man of action, act like a man of thought." - Henri Bergson

Summarize - Give me the short version

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!